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Mary Uhl-Bien, Ph.D. 

Professor and Howard Hawks Chair in Business Ethics and Leadership 

Department of Management 

University of Nebraska 

Lincoln, NE 68588-0491 

mbien2@unl.edu 

------------------------------------ 

On Fri, Oct 11, 2013 at 4:22 AM, hala abdulqader <Habdulqader@uop.edu.jo> wrote: 

Dear Mary 

 Thank you for your prompt reply and approval to use the test. However, can you kindly send us 

a soft copy by e-mail of the instrument. Also, if you have any special statistical analysis that  we 

should follow would also be appreciated. 

 Once again I thank you very much and look forward for cooperating with you 

 Regards 

 Hala  

________________________________________ 

From: Mary Uhl-Bien [mary.uhlbien@gmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 1:54 AM 

To: hala abdulqader 

Subject: Re: permission request 

Oh Gosh, I am afraid I don't have those records any more.  I'm so sorry.  They were paper 

versions and I have been through multiple moves since that time and they didn't survive the 

moves.  You can try George Graen to see if he has it:  lmxlotus@aol.com 

Mary Uhl-Bien, Ph.D. 

Professor and Howard Hawks Chair in Business Ethics and Leadership 

Department of Management 

University of Nebraska 

Lincoln, NE 68588-0491 

mbien2@unl.edu 
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